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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for 
Council’s approval: 
 
 
#16.10.  Community Centred College for the Retired   
  Courses and Programs 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

1. THAT a grant in the amount of $1,500 be awarded to the Community Centred 
College for the Retired to assist with the cost of courses and programs. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received from the Community Centred College for the Retired 
requesting a grant to assist with the cost of courses and programs provided by the 
College.  
  

Request: $2,500  CPA: 2015 - $2,500  
    2014 - $2,500 
   2013 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $1,500 
be awarded to the Community Centred College for the Retired for 2016. 
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#16.11.  MOSAIC   
  Home Instruction for Parents of Preschool Youngsters (HIPPY) 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
 

An application was received from the Burnaby Hospice Society requesting an in-kind An 
application was received from MOSAIC requesting a grant to assist with the costs of 
100 t-shirts for HIPPY program graduates (mothers and children), as well as a guest 
attendance at their graduation event in March 2016. HIPPY is an evidence-based 
program that works with families in the home to support parents, primarily mothers, in 
their critical role as their child’s first teacher.   
  

Request: Unspecified CPA: 2015 - No Application 
    2014 - denied (Neighbourhood Event) 

  2013 - No Application 
  

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 
#16.12.  Burnaby Community Services  
  Recreation Credit Program Supplement al for 2015 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a supplemental grant in the amount of $8,720 be awarded to the Burnaby 

Community Services in support of the Recreation Credit Program for 2015. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received from the Burnaby Community Services requesting a grant 
toward the cost of administering the Burnaby Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
Credit Program for the balance of 2015.  The Recreation Credit program provides low-
income residents with credits that can be used towards Burnaby Parks, Recreation and 
Cultural Services programs and admissions. 
 

Request: $8,720  CPA: 2015 - $17,000 
   2014 - $17,000 
   2014 - $9,260 Supplemental Grant 
   2013 - $17,000 
   2013 - $8,484 Supplemental Grant 
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The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $8,720 
be awarded to the Burnaby Community Services for the balance of 2015. 
 
 
#16.13.  Canadian Ball Hockey Association   
  2016 World Ball Hockey Championships 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $400 be awarded to the Canadian Ball Hockey 

Association for travel expenses for two Burnaby players to represent Canada at 
the 2016 World Ball Hockey Championships in Sheffield, England on 2016 July 6 
– 12. 

 
REPORT 

 
An application was received from the Canadian Ball Hockey Association requesting a 
grant in support of travel expenses for two players, Burnaby residents, selected to 
represent Canada at the 2016 World Ball Hockey Championships in Sheffield, England 
on 2016 July 6 – 12. 
 
Request: $500  CPA:    2015 - No Application 

     2014 - No Application 
     2013 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $400 be 
awarded to the Canadian Ball Hockey Association for 2016. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 

 

Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 
 


